
Product
Safety Recall

See www.recalls.gov.au for
Australian Product Recall Information

IKEA recalls a limited number 
of PAX AURLAND mirror door  
Article number 601‑629-14 wardrobe 
door/hinge 50 × 229cm mirror glass.  
PAX AURLAND mirror door can be 
combined with PAX wardrobe frame  
in various combinations. 

Defect: Mirror can detach unexpectedly 
from the door. The mirror is glued to the 
wardrobe door and secured in place with 
metal fastening strips at top and bottom

Hazard: IKEA has received reports 
that the large mirror can detach and fall, 
creating sharp shards when it breaks.  
The mirror is heavy and combined with the 
risk of breaking it poses a hazard to users.

What to do? IKEA asks all customers 
who have a PAX AURLAND mirror door 
to immediately contact IKEA Customer 
Service for instruction on how to receive 
a replacement door free of charge. 

The safety of our products is always the 
highest priority at IKEA. IKEA apologies 
for any inconvenience this may cause.

Contact Details For more information, 
please contact the exchange + returns 
department or visit www.IKEA.com.au
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